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Dear Medieval Theology students,  

Happy thanksgiving! While many of us may not be experiencing our usual gathering 

today due to pandemic restrictions, I hope you are still taking a chance to reflect today 

on all that we have to be grateful for, even during this difficult year. Without our usual 

guests, my family's turkey will be smaller this year, but we will feast as we are able. For 

my part, I am grateful in no small degree for all of you and your presence in this class 

and in our program. Many of you have sacrificed your preferred learning model to 

persevere with your studies, and many others continue to carry on with online learning 

in spite of new challenges and responsibilities. Your efforts are truly remarkable, and I 

am indeed thankful to God for them and for all of you.  

The Week 5 module is open and ready for you to start. Our forum seminar will take 

place next week. By now you are probably getting a sense of the routine, but if there are 

any questions or anything is confusing do please let me know.  

Finally, forgive me for getting behind on marking the short essays from last week. I had 

scheduled to do so over this weekend, but my entire family has come down with a cold 

that has slowed things quite a bit. Our doctor is confident that it is not covid, thankfully, 

but it does make a lot of things tricky especially at the moment when the children will not 

be able to attend school for a little while at least. Keep us in your prayers, and thank you 

for your patience on the essays. For what it's worth at this point, they were all truly 

excellent!  

Enjoy the content this week and post any and all questions and comments in the 

questions forum!  

  -Instructor 


